

The Premier of Ontario

Parliament Buildings Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

March 14, 1985

Mr. Jeff Rosen
The Canadian Jewish News
562 Eglinton Avenue East
Suite 401
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1P1

Dear Mr. Rosen:

I was delighted to have the opportunity to meet members of the ethnic press at the Royal Ontario Museum recently with the Honourable Susan Fish, Minister of Citizenship and Culture. I am confident that we will have a productive and open working relationship in the months and years ahead.

I am pleased to enclose photographs from the reception for your use.

My very best wishes to you in your continued efforts to serve your community.

Sincerely,

Frank Miller

Premier of Ontario

and Miller